

## **STATE OF WYOMING** JUDICIAL DISTRICT Dear Potential Jurors: First, from all of us, thank you for contributing to our justice system by being potential jurors. Our system depends upon you and we thank you! Second, in light of the COVID-19 pandemic, our courts have taken precautions to ensure your safety when we ask you to do your civic duty and serve as jurors. These measures include: Supplemental questionnaires to screen individuals with underlying health conditions or other concerns Health screenings for all potential jurors before entering the courtrooms Social distancing before entering and within all courtrooms Personal protective equipment (masks, gloves, and hand sanitizer) provided by the courts Thoroughly cleaning and disinfecting courtrooms twice a day Finally, please leave your water containers at home. The Court will provide bottles of water when you are seated in the courtroom. No one can guarantee that any of us will not be exposed to coronavirus. However, we have developed these protective measures, in accordance with State and County public health guidance, to minimize any risk to your health and give you comfort that we are looking out for your safety when you come to our courtrooms. If you have any questions, concerns, or suggestions for us to make your experience at the courthouse better, please let us know.

District Judge

District Judge

District Judge